NLEDC SPRING 2021 NEWSLETTER

Well folks, where do we begin? There has been so much going on in this world of ours
that we ALL know that no matter which way we look, we all see the same thing, A
CHANGE IN OUR LIVES! Some of us see more than others, and some of us see less than
others. It all depends where we are at this time. Big cities have their problems as well as
small communities, but in‘another way. We know we all have to do what is best to

survive, come as it may. Again, we have to HOPE, HOPE,and HOPE , that everything

turns out for the best regardless who we are, or wheré we live. At this time, we here at
New Leipzig are suffering from extreme drought. It is our hope that soon and very
soon, moisture comes our way. It's coming!! You can each add on your thought of what
you're hoping for where you are on planet earth.

The annual meeting went well. Items for discussion were brought up, with election of
directors: Doris Iszler and Mark Stelter took place, and other concerns that need
attention. We do suggest that if you are interested in our community, you can have
access to meetings, videos, pictures, and much more. Just go to newleipzig.com. The
website has grown, and for you, updates are always interesting to know, we're sure.
Soon the upcoming OKTOBERFEST, September 24-26. 2021, will appear on the website
for your information. The weekend's activities should be ready by the end of July on the
website. Plans are jn the near future for an ALL SCHOOL REUNION. Once we know that
it is safe to have a reunion, plans will be made. Hope that covid-19 will soon be
history!!! If you are interested in more county information, go to

grantcountyndnews.com. Always interesting to keep up on the latest in the county,
too.

Our local businesses are striving through all the changes. The owners are to be
commended for the extras they provgide. "Let's Eat Cafe" is serving more variety of
foods and have added on, Sunday openings. "Star Grocery" keeps adding new items to
the shelves. As for the other businesses, they are here to’'provide their services to you.

Thanks to the many who already renewed their membership! If not, you can still do
so. We appreciate your comments, some even bring a chuckle! Thanks for your input!
You still are one of US! The quarterly newsletter will keep you posted. Let's be a
community.. that works together, will stay together. Until next quarter, Be Safe! Have
an enjoyable spring and we hope that soon you and your family can start enjoying
normally, each others company.




